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July 5, 2023 

MYADA Staking  
cardano@netspectrum.com 

Dear friend, 

On behalf of our team, I’d like to thank you for your donation. 

Contributions like yours make a difference to us and our partners: the indigenous peoples on the ground 
in Central and South America who are fighting to protect the rainforests they call home. The future of 
these forests determines the future for us all.   

Not only are these rainforests the source of tremendous biodiversity; they also absorb vast amounts of 
carbon dioxide, produce oxygen, and generate fresh water. Protecting forests, and the people who care 
for them best, is the clearest course of action we can take in order to ensure this ecosystem stays vital 
and thriving.  

The stakes have never been higher, especially in the Amazon. We can help stop the destruction, but 
we must act boldly, and quickly. With your contribution, we’ve come a little closer to doing just that.  

Thanks for taking a stand for the forests, their peoples, and the future of our beautiful planet.   

With gratitude, 

Suzanne Pelletier 
Executive Director 
Rainforest Foundation US 

Donation details: We received your donation of 376 ADA on 7/2/2023. The Rainforest Foundation US is 
a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and our tax identification number is 95-1622945. Your gift is fully tax-
deductible to the extent allowed by law and is processed in US dollars; no goods and/or services were 
provided to you in exchange for this donation. Please keep this as a receipt of your donation. 




